
 

 

 

 

Florida International University, South Campus 

Room WC 130,  Next to the Wertheim Conservatory (greenhouse) 

SW 8 Street, turn south on 109 Avenue, first parking garage (red) on right,  

building across street directly south of parking garage 

(All Meetings are held on the third Friday of each month at 7:30 p.m. unless otherwise noted) 

 
 

As you know, Danny’s mother passed away.  For 

the past two weeks, both Danny and Barbara 

have had more than their share of sad times. 

 

They were so busy making arrangements.  In 

additions to preparing, they traveled to 

Gainesville for a memorial service.  Then, this 

week they held the funeral in Miami.   

 

So, out of caring and courtesy for Danny and 

Barbara, they were not asked to contribute any 

information for this month’s newsletter. 

 

Please remember them in your thoughts and 

prayers.  They’re return soon.  We miss and 

need them. 

 

Respectfully, 

Chris 



The monthly speaker will be Mr. Ivan Portilla.   

Don’t miss this opportunity to extend your 

knowledge of orchids! 

 

          
Mr. Ivan Portilla will be sponsoring the plant 

raffle.  Additionally, he will have orchids on sale.  

We thank him profusely for his generosity and 

willingness to share his knowledge.

 

          
The website continues to be visited by many 

countries, including United States, Brazil, Italy, 

Chile, Colombia, Spain, Argentina, Germany, 

Peru, Portugal, Japan, Morocco, Indonesia, 

Finland, Canada, Romania, Luxembourg, 

Philippines, Finland,  Hong Kong, United 

Kingdom, Curaçao and Kenya, Malta, Greece 

and Georgia.  Now, Albania was added to the 

countries who visited the site.  Brazil’s visits are 

equal to the United States! 

                     
No reports have been received for ill or infirmed 

individuals.  If you know of someone who is ill, 

please call Diane Dickhut at 305-385-4007 and 

she will send a card from the club.  

 
January 16……………..EALOC Meeting 

January 17-18………….Tamiami International  

      Orchid Show 

January 23-25………… Orchid Adventure,  

          Ft. Lauderdale 

February 7-9……………Orchid Show,  

       Venice, Florida 

February 20……………..EALOC Meeting 

March 20………………...EALOC Meeting 

April 17…………………..EALOC Meeting 

May 15-17……………….Redland International  

       Orchid Festival 

 

Do a search on Facebook for “Eastern Airlines 

Orchid Club” and visit it often.  You can learn 

and share without leaving home!!! 

 

Now, Internet users can connect to the Facebook 

page from the new EALOC website!!!  This gives 

the club greater opportunities to share, as well as 

gain additional prospective club members.   

This month we are honored by Chris Bernt and 

Diane Dickhut who will be providing the goodies.  

It’s always gratifying for all the club members 

who share their generosity by providing the 

array of snack buffets.  Thank you!!!  



The EALOC board members voted to stop the 

bi-annual printing of the membership directory.  

In lieu of printing the book, members may now 

access the most current directory online and can 

print a personal copy.   

 

Additionally, members may update their contact 

information at any time by sending the 

corrections to the webmaster.  Just e-mail 

corrections to E_A_L_O_C@yahoo.com and 

updates will be entered.   

 

Those persons not having access to the website, 

may request a printed copy.  Please send that 

request to Chris Rawls via postal mail, telephone 

or in person. 

 

mailto:E_A_L_O_C@yahoo.com








 

 

  



 


